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Manzanita Little Apple,

On behalf  of  the Nehalem Elementary School, I would like to thank you for your

ongoing support of  our Backpack Program. Our goal of  bridging the weekend food

gap could not succeed without support from others.

The weekly donations of  a case and a half  of  Top Ramen helps us stretch out our

budget so we can offer more to our families in need. Working together we were able

to fulfill Nehalem Elementary School’s mission to support children and families so

they can focus on loving to learn!!

It is the spirit of  giving back to the community that helps us make it through the ebb

and flow of  these difficult times.

I look forward to your continued support as we navigate a new year!

Best Wishes,

Heaven Hartford

Family Resource Coordinator

Nehalem Elementary School

heavenh@nknsd.org

(503) 355-3639


